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Madison, WI – Today, Senator Dan Feyen (R-Fond du Lac), released the following statement 

after today’s Budget Address:  

“Tonight, the governor laid out his list of ideas for Wisconsin’s 2023-2025 biennial budget. This 

is an important starting point in the budget process and I am looking forward to diving into the 

details. 

“In the coming weeks and months, the legislature will work towards crafting a final budget that 

cuts taxes while funding our shared priorities. This budget will make strategic investments and 

keep Wisconsin on strong financial footing. 

 “Our State is sitting on a generational surplus and there are priorities that will receive increased 

focus and attention. But, with continued inflation and looming economic uncertainty, now is not 

the time to spend every dime in the piggy bank. We need to be smart about our investments to set 

Wisconsin up for sustained success. The final budget will do just that.”  
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